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To Whom It May Concern,

I wish to express my sincere concern about the potential extension of the Emergency Bill. 
It is my educated opinion that under no circumstances should it be extended.

The extension of powers that the Emergency Bill provides is based on deaths from Covid in
Queensland.  The Australian Bureau of Statistics data is now clearly showing that there has
been a gross over exaggeration of such deaths.  In fact, the data clearly shows that Covid
related deaths represent fewer than one per cent of the total deaths in Australia over the
past 22 months.  In addition, the median age of Covid related deaths was 81 years for men
and 86 years for women, both of which are above our national average life span.  

The ABS data clearly shows that an extension to the Emergency Bill IS NOT NECESSARY.  To
think otherwise would be illogical.  I urge you to make the right choice not to extend this
bill.

Please feel free to contact me at , or on  should
you wish to discuss the matter further or provide a response. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this email.  

Kind Regards,

Sarah McGlade.
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